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LEADING THE CHANGE

CEO’s Message

i It is important for the optometry profession to share success stories and interact at a national
~ level. It was a delight to attend the 36th annual conference of the Indian Optometry
Association held during 6-8 September in Agra — a well-attended and well organized event,
~ credit for which goes to the IOA organizing committee. EIVOC 2015, international conference
| of the Elite School of Optometry, will be another opportunity for the Indian optometry
) community to converge in August 2015. A country as vast and diverse as India needs many
such forums, both at national and regional levels, as the optometry profession seeks
recognition from the general public and the Government.

As part of our wider support to the profession, IVl will launch two new initiatives on 15 September: eyecarejobs.in, an
exclusive platform for Optometry and related eye care jobs; and Optdistlist, a platform to share interesting news and
latest developments in optometry and eye care. | look forward to active participation from the Optometry and the wider
eye care fraternity in both the above platforms.

| am very appreciative of the ongoing support we receive from all Optometry professional bodies and educational
institutions. We have received many positive and encouraging emails from across the world for which | am very thankful.
We look forward to your continued active participation and support for all IVI initiatives.

Vinod Daniel - CEO

IVI at 36th All India Optometry Conference

IVI, in association with the Indian Optometry Association (I0A), organized a pre-conference Workshop on Optometric
management of Glaucoma on 5 September in Agra, as part of the 36th All India Optometry Conference.

Facilitated by Mr Michael Yapp, Chief Optometrist, Centre for Eye Health, UNSW, Sydney, the workshop enhanced
practitioner’s ability to differentially diagnose glaucoma through a systematic approach. The workshops incorporated a
combination of lectures, case studies and practical sessions including the assessment of narrow angle and secondary
glaucoma. Over 50 delegates benefited from the workshop.

Mr Yapp also delivered two key note addresses at the conference on 6 and 7 September, including detecting
glaucomatous progression-clinical pearls; and Glaucoma diagnostics and role of optometrists-practice model abroad.

IVI acknowledges the support of Brien Holden Vision Institute Foundation and Optometry Giving Sight in funding the program
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